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The Visiting Memo sent out did not thoroughly explain the changes, to include the following clarifications:
1. Yes, we will still offer double sessions on Thursdays and Fridays
0. Both inmate and visitor will be allowed to stay in visiting and continue the visit during the 2 hour block in-between sessions
1. The cutoff time for a visiting session will still be 1 hour from the start of the session
1. If you already had an approved special visit schedule, the sessions you were allotted will need to follow the adjusted schedule (If you were previously approved 6 plus sessions, you will only be granted 5 sessions in a week timeframe)
Thank you! 

